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Honorable John Norris 
9 North Road 
Brewer, Maine 04412 

Dear. John: 

May 31, 1974 

In response to your inquiry of May 22. 1974, it is my 
opinion that a member of the Legislature may not be engaged 
as an auctioneer by ~he_ state of Maine. 

This office has consistently held tha.t a member of the 
Legislature· should not be· employed by the :Executive branch of 
government.· 

Yours very truly,, 

JON l\·. LUND 
Attorney General 

P.S. Ihave attached some of the more recent op1n1ons 
answering q~estions of· the type you pose. I hope 
they are ~elpful. 

If I can be of further assistance, please call. 

(Opinio??-s of May 29, 1956,· July 24, 1967, June .4, 1973 and 
Feb. 8, 1974, May 3, 1974 were sent.) 


